
St. Leonard’s Church, Glapthorn 

 

Dear Villager, 

 

At this very difficult time, if you need support or 

assistance, or know of anyone else who does, please 

don’t hesitate to get in touch, so we at St Leonard’s can 

see what we can do to help. 

 

Just telephone one of us or email 

glapthornchurch@btinternet.com or 

pastoral@stpetersoundle.co.uk  

 

The decision has been taken to suspend services in 

church until further notice. However, the church building 

will be open every day for those who want to go in to 

pray. We are looking to see whether services can be 

streamed, so that people can worship at home. In the 

meantime, daily services can be read via our website: 

http://www.glapthornchurch.org.uk/services/private-

daily-prayer-and-readings.php  

 

With our best wishes, 

 

Brigitte [01832 273848] and Charles [01832 272594] 

Churchwardens 

18th March 2020 
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